
 

 

Friday the 12th of December, forthcoming events for the week commencing 15th January 2024 

Monday  15.01.24 
8am -8.40 am 
3.15-4.30pm 

Extended 3.15-5.30pm 

Breakfast Club  
 
Hang Out after school club 

Tuesday  16.01.24 
8am-8.40am 
3.15-4.30pm 

Extended 3.15-5.30pm 

Breakfast Club  
 
Hang Out after school club 

Wednesday  17.01.24 
8am-8.40am 
3.15-4.30pm 

Extended 3.15-5.30pm 

Breakfast Club  
 
Hang Out after school club 

Thursday  18.01.24 
8am-8.40am 
3.15-4.30pm 

Extended 3.15-5.30pm 

Breakfast Club  
Hang Out after school club  

Friday 19.01.24 
8am-8.40am 
3.15-4.30pm 

Extended 3.15-5.30pm 

Breakfast Club  
 
Hang Out after school club 

 

After School Clubs- We are currently organising the clubs that will be run this term. We are looking for 
anyone who would be interested in running a Netball and Art club. We would be so grateful for any 
volunteers, the clubs run for 8 sessions, starting in the week beginning the 29th of January and ending on 

Dear Parents, 
A Happy New Year to you all! Many thanks from all the staff at Hornton Primary School for our cards, 
gifts and good wishes for Christmas. We're extremely grateful and feel very appreciated. We do hope you 
had an enjoyable break and managed to see family and friends as planned. It is lovely to see the children 
again, full of happy tales about the things they did and the gifts they received. 
 
 Kind regards, Mrs Wendy Whitehouse 
 

 
OFSTED Inspection Report December 2023 

As you are aware, we had a 2-day graded Ofsted inspection last term. The final 

report was sent through to us this week and I am delighted to be able to share it 

with you on the school website. 

We are very pleased with the outcome (GOOD with outstanding personal development), which 

recognises and reflects the commitment and care of our staff and the excellence of your children. Please 

do take some time to read the report that sits behind the graded judgements. It is short, but gives you an 

overview of the work we do in school. 

Thank you once again for the support that you show for our school every day and for the contribution 

that you made to the inspection process.  
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the 25th of March. If you would be able to help us, or you have any other ideas for clubs, please talk to me 
at the start or the end of the day. 
 
Music Concert- Willow Class, and the other children that are learning an instrument in school, have been 
invited to a music concert (an Ocean Odyssey) at the Sheldonian Theatre on Friday 26th January.   Details 
have been sent separately to those children who will be attending. 
 

 

 

 

Please can I remind you that we are a nut free school. Children should not be bringing nuts into school for 

lunch or snack.  

At the end of the school day, please be very conscious that the gate is open; we would not want any child 

to find himself or herself on the road without an adult. 

Hornton Pavilion 

Hornton Pavilion (Village Hall) is a warm welcoming venue ideal for Birthday Parties. 

To view and discuss booking dates contact Isabelle Harris on 01295 670304. 

 


